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Dear Applicant,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Head Teacher at South Park Primary School.  
 
I have been the Head Teacher of South Park Primary School for the past 10 years and consider 
myself privileged to work with a driven, supportive and fully committed team who fully 
embrace the ethos and unique nature of our school. 
 
The school is currently graded as ‘good’ in all areas by Ofsted (September 2018) and our 
ambition is to take the school forward on its journey to outstanding. The successful candidate 
must be capable of maintaining the highest professional standards and place our children at 
the centre of everything they do.  
 
If you have a strong commitment to inclusive practice, an excellent work ethic, are self-
reflective and are committed to change and improvement, your application will be gratefully 
received.  
 
I would strongly encourage you to come and visit our wonderful school so that you can meet 
our amazing children and staff.  Please do also take a look at our website: spps.org.uk to see 
some of the events our children have been involved in; access our national Key Stage results 
and our Ofsted report, among other interesting and exciting items.   
 
I look forward to welcoming you to South Park Primary in the near future. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Debbie Keigwin 
Head Teacher 


